
College/Glen Neighborhood Association 

 
8424 Olivet Court • Sacramento, CA 95826  •  (916) 383-6621 

   
January 1, 2016 
    
To: Councilmember Eric Guerra  Captain Don Davis 
 District 6 Police Department      
 City of Sacramento  City of Sacramento 
 
 
From: Annette Deglow, President 

College-Glen Neighborhood Association  
8424 Olivet Court • Sacramento, CA 95826  
Home: 383-6621 • Fax: 383-9196 • Cell: 806-3138   

 
Regarding:    Cross Walks La Riviera Drive at  
  West-Mediterranean Way and Stream View Way   

 
For a number of years our Neighborhood Association and individual community members have 

been requesting crosswalks along La Riviera at the west exit/entrance to Mediterranean Way 

(Photo IMG3972) and Stream View Way (Photo IMG 3974) similar to that provided at Lido 

Circle (Photo IMG 3968) and Mediterranean Way/Grand Rio Circle (Photo IMG 3973) both also 

off of La Riviera Drive.   California State University at Sacramento supports approximately 

28,000 students a semester many of which use La Riviera on a regular basis.  In addition La 

Riviera receives a significant number of vehicles exiting Watt Avenue to enter the east segment 

of the city.   The volume of traffic that results from the University and Watt Avenue present our 

neighborhood pedestrians and drivers wanting to enter and exit La Riviera at these two 

intersections with challenges and risks that could be reduced by the addition of a few signs, some 

crosswalks, and street legends similar to that provided at the Lido Circle (Photo IMG3968) and 

Mediterranean Way/Grand Rio Circle (Photo IMG3973).    

 

We believe that the safety of our residents both as pedestrians and drivers should be a priority for 

the City and these requests should be reviewed and implemented as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 


